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Welcome Lodge No. 255 

Trestle Board 
F. & A. M. of the State of California 

Making Good Men Better, Since Time Immemorial                                                                                         December 2019 

Stated Meeting 
1st Thursday 

Dinner 6:30pm 
Meeting 7:30pm 

Special Meetings 
Thursdays  

Dinner 6:15pm  
Meeting 7:00pm 

 

Concordant Bodies 
 

Lucerne Lake, Ch. 13 OES 
2nd and 4th Tuesdays, 7:00pm 

 
Jobs’ Daughters, Bethel #288 

2nd and 4th Wednesdays, 7:00pm 
 

Welcome Lodge No. 255 
647 W. Bush St. 

Lemoore, CA 93245 
 

Phone:  (559) 381-2112 
Website:  http://welcomelodge255.org 

Email:  welcomelodgeno255@gmail.com 
 

From the East 
Worshipful Charles Dimaano, PM 

 
 

MERRY CHRISTMAS 

To Our Entire Masonic Family 

I look forward to seeing everyone at 

the Lemoore Christmas Parade on 

December 7th  

and  

the Welcome/Hanford Lodge Christmas 

Party on December 14th. 

It’s been a great year for the Lodge, lets 

finish strong with fun good friends, 

family, and great company! 

Fraternally,  

Worshipful Charles Dimaano, PM 

http://welcomelodge255.org/
mailto:welcomelodgeno255@gmail.com
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Master 
Charles D. Dimaano, PM 

 

Senior Warden 
Edwin J. Kaczynski 

 
Junior Warden 

Eli A. Malicsi 
 

Secretary 
Jack W. Cloud, PM 

 
Asst. Secretary 

Herminio E. Valdeabella, PM 

 
Treasurer 

Richard D. Cadiente 
 

Ex-Officio: Senior Warden/ 
Building Manager 
Edwin J. Kaczynski 

 

 
 

Trustee / Board Member 

Fabian V. Gonzalez 

Trustee / Board Member 

Rupert R. Beckford 
Trustee / Board Member 

Vacant 

Senior Deacon 
Tracy J. Miranda 

 
Junior Deacon 

Lourey I. Bartolome 
 

Marshal 
Andrew Block 

 
Senior Steward 

Arthuro T. Gentilezo 
 

Junior Steward 
Audie T.  Bedia 

 
Tiler 

Joseph N. Randa 

 

Candidate Coaches 
Jack W. Cloud, PM Danilo T. Espiritu, PM Edwin J. Kaczynski James L. Withycombe 

Audit 
Victor Superales* 

Andrew Block 
Joseph N. Randa 

 

2019 Lodge Committee Members 

Lemoore Masonic Temple Association Ex-Officio: Master 
Charles D. Dimaano, PM 

 

Scholarship 
Bermie E. Pascual, PM* 
Charles D. Dimaano, PM 

Lourey Bartolome  
Norman W. Stewart 

 

Delinquent Dues 
Herminio E. Valdeabella, PM* 

Jack W. Cloud, PM 
Richard D. Cadiente 

 

Masonic Widows 
Edwin J. Kaczynski* 
Jack W. Cloud, PM 

Herme Valdeabella, PM 
Rupert R. Beckford 

 

Membership Development 
Edwin J. Kaczynski* 
Tracy Jon Miranda 

Arthuro T. Gentilezo 
Audie T. Bedia 

Investments 
Charles D. Dimaano, PM* 

Jack W. Cloud, PM 
Richard D. Cadiente 

 

*Chairman:  Shall call at least one regular meeting of the Committee and present minutes to the Secretary. 

Secretary 
Jack W. Cloud, PM 

 

Charity 
Charles D. Dimaano, PM *                Edwin J. Kaczynski     Eli A. Malicsi 

Officers Coach 

Herminio E. Valdeabella, PM 
 

President 
Eli A. Malicsi 

Chief Financial Officer 
Tracy J. Miranda 

 

Chaplain:  Victor Superales 

 

Special Events 
Eli A. Malicsi* 

Arthuro T. Gentilezo 
Audie T.  Bedia 

 

Community Service 
Lourey I. Bartolome* 

Andrew Block 
Victor Superales 

 

Hiram Award 
Edwin Kaczynski* 

Pat P. Cerdenola, PM   Berme Pascual, PM 
Norman Stewart      Eli Malicsi 

 

Lodge Leadership 
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Bro. Eli Malicsi 

Temple Board 
President 

 

Temple Board Association 

Bro. Ed Kaczynski 

Building  
Manager 

 

Secretary’s Corner 
Brother Jack Cloud, PM 

December Calendar 

3rd   Tue  6pm  LMTA Meeting 

5th  Thu  5:30pm Lemoore Christmas Parade Meeting  

5th  Thu  7:30pm WL255 Stated Meeting  

7th  Sat  6pm  Lemoore Christmas Parade (Float Deco: Fri. 5pm) 

8th  Sun  1pm  Jobs Daughters Installation of Officers 

10th  Tue  7pm  Lucerne Lake, Ch. 13 Meeting 

11th  Wed  7pm  Jobs Daughters, Bethel 288 Meeting 

14th   Sat  7pm  Lemoore Masonic Christmas Party (Setup Fri. 7pm) 

19Th   Thu  6:30pm District 506 SOI, Selma Lodge 

 

Secretary POC:    Ph: (559) 381-2112 (Call or Text)   /   Email: jwcloud@comcast.net   /   Mail:  1443 Chimney Way, Lemoore, CA 
93245 

DECEMBER BIRTHDAYS 

Welcome Lodge Celebrates Your Special 
Day! 

Happy Birthday Brothers! 

02    Roy Cambaliza 

03    Reese Oldham 

04    Norris Wilson 

06    Steven Roberts 

07    Spencer Lancaster 

07    Adan Trinidad 

09 Marc Lastrella 

10    Daniel Bautista 

12    Stanley Allen 

13    Juan Munoz 

14    Gener Barbon 

20    Lorenzo Basilio 

20    Vongsaisith Lithyouvong 

24    Noel Bantay 

26    Robert Advincula 

26    Donald Heriford 

26    Ireneo Lastrella 

26    Joseph Slaton 

30    Eli Malicsi 

30    Joselito Sanchez 

 

2020 DUES – THANK YOU 
Brothers, 
 

Thank You for sending in your dues so quickly.  In the first month we have 
received dues from 30% of our members.  With that said, I try hard to 
have your card sent out within 1 week of receiving your payments.  If you 
have sent a payment and not received your card, please contact me by 
phone, text, or email with the info provided below. 
 

Our dues support the financial needs of Welcome Lodge and help provide 
for many of it’s social and fraternal functions.  Additionally, $50.75 of your 
payment goes to the Grand Lodge of CA to support the many programs 
that benefit those most in need across our state, including our elderly 
Brothers and Sisters.  So, thank you for your continued support. 
 

Fraternally, Bro. Jack 

December 
 

Temple Board Meetings 
Tuesday, December 3rd, 6pm  

 
Rentals 

6th, 7th, 20th  
 

mailto:jwcloud@comcast.net
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Candidates 
  
 

 

Your Coaches are available for Assistance, Just Ask! 

Elected Fellow Craft 

Bro. Paul Jones 

Bro. Alfredo Gallardo 

 

 

Entered Apprentice 

Bro. Daniel Baumer 

Bro. Erikraymond Anonas  

Bro. Marc Lastrella 

 

Initiated into the  
Entered Apprentice Degree 

 
Congratulations to  

Brothers Erikraymond Anonas  
and Marc Lastrella! 

 
On November 23rd we Initiated two 

new Brothers into our beloved 
Fraternity.   

Congratulations Brothers.  Your journey 
has only begun.   

ELECTED OFFICERS - 2020 
 

Installation of Officers:  Sunday, January 18th, 2pm 

 

Master (Elect): 
Brother Edwin Kaczynski 

Senior Warden (Elect): 
Brother Charles Dimaano, PM 

Junior Warden (Elect): 
Brother T.J. Miranda 

Treasurer (Elect): 
Brother Richard Cadiente 

Secretary (Elect): 
Brother Jack Cloud, PM 
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WELCOME/HANFORD LODGES 
MASONIC CHRISTMAS PARTY 

Saturday, December 14th, 7pm 
Welcome Lodge No. 255 

The Annual Christmas Party is always a joyful occasion.  Bring the kids, grandkids, and the whole family.  Enjoy a visit from Santa, a 
great meal, and great company.  We hope to see each of you there! 

Lemoore Christmas Parade 
Saturday, Dec. 7th, 6-9pm 

 
It has become our annual tradition to come together on Friday before the parade and decorate out 

float for the Lemoore Christmas Parade.  Please join us this Friday, December 6th, at 5pm at 

Worshipful Brother D.W.’s home to decorate the float.  The we will stage for the Parade on Saturday, 

December 6th, at 5pm.  If you have questions, please contact Bro. Jack Cloud at (559) 381-2112. 
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Masonic Relief 

On November 16th our Brothers came together in 

unity to raise $942.00 for the relief of earthquake 

victims in the Philippines.  The line for the Car Wash 

was non-stop for over 5 hours.  Thank you to all the 

Brothers and to the community for supporting this 

effort.  Great Job to all! 

RAISED: 
$942.00 
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Bethel No. 288 Lemoore 
 

Raisa Beckford 
Bethel Guardian 

rkbeckford@gmail.com 
 

Grand Council for Job’s Daughters was 

held in Visalia. This is where the adults of the 

order come together to make decisions for our 

bethels and to celebrate the retiring and 

incoming state leadership. Diann Wren has 

retired as our deputy Grand Guardian and we 

welcome Maria Beckford to this new role! 

Rupert Beckford, our Past Associate Bethel 

Guardian, was asked to represent our bethel for 

the 2020 year! As Job’s Daughter’s International 

celebrates 100 years we will be Celebrating our 

Grand officer! 

Join us under the Big Top as we celebrate 

the 128th Semi-Annual installation of officers! 

Sunday December 8th at 1pm! This is a family 

friendly event and all are welcome! 

  


